
 

 

 

A WORKSHOP of the Chillicothe City Council was held at 5:30 pm on Tuesday, October 19, 

2021, at Chillicothe Municipal Utilities located at 920 Washington St. Chillicothe, Missouri. 

 

Those in attendance included:  

  Mayor:    Theresa Kelly 

  Councilman-At-Large            Tom Ashbrook  

  Councilman 1st Ward  Reed Dupy              

  Councilman 2nd Ward  Wayne Cunningham               

  Councilman 3rd Ward   Josh Fosdick 

  Councilman 4th Ward  Pam Jarding  

 

Others present included Darin Chappell, Roze Frampton, Hannah Fletcher, Terry Rumery, 

Allison Pickering, Meghan Albrecht 

 

Hannah Fletcher, City Auditor, presented discussion and an overview of the American Rescue 

Plan Funds. The City has received half the funds $979,166.49.  The funds need to be allocated by 

December 2024 and spent by December 2026. The City is going to wait for the final ruling to 

decide what the funds should be used for.  

 

   

 

_________________________________________ 

Rozanne Frampton, City Clerk 

Approved this 8th day of November, 2021 

 

     By:________________________________           

           Theresa Kelly, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

______________________________ 

Rozanne Frampton, City Clerk 

 


